Chris O'Brien

L

From: Jim Brien <jbrien5S@verizon.net>
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 2:26 PM
To: House Finance Committee
Subject: House Bill # 7591

Good afternoon,
| am writing on behalf of house bill number 7591 Senate bill number 2553.
Thank you for taking the time to review my email regarding this bill.

I am writing to plead to you to support the bills 7591 and 2553. | am writing on behalf of my granddaughter Eliana
Guilbeault, she is seven years old.

With the lack of funding that is provided to families with disabilities is very hard. | see my daughter and her family
struggle trying to get care for her daughter. When their daughter is sick from school or her nursing staff does not show
up it affects her not being able to work or her spouse having to call out, which is a big financial impact.

| am asking very nicely to support this bill, not only to help my family personally to help all the families with disabilities.
Thank you very much for your time.

Cheryl Brien
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